
CANADIAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION

IN REPLY REFER TO FILE NO. Ottawa, Ontario, 
February 9th, 1938.

W. L. Douglas, Esq., 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Mr. Douglasî-
No doubt you will have heard from Colonel 

Bovey of the conversation which took place last Monday 
between him and our representative, Mr. Brodie.

I am delighted to think that there is, 
after all, a chance of having McGill represented in the 
series of broadcasts by the student bodies of various 
Canadian universities.

In accordance with Colonel Bovey's desire, 
Mr. Brodie and Mr. Pelletier of our Montreal station 
interviewed the president of the Student's Councü and 
the producer of the "Red and White Review". They are 
considering what can be done, and promised to let us 
have a definite decision by the 14th.

I hope that they will come to a satisfactory 
conclusion and that I may look forward to hearing a 
successful broadcast on March 10th.

Yours sincerely,

reneral Manager.


